Printing Tip:
For best results it is always a good idea to do a test print on a blank sheet
 before using the actual product
You and your family are invited to a

Freaky Feast

followed by a

Haunted Hayride

at Haunted Hills Estate

Party begins at 7:30 pm

on Friday, October 30th

at Tom and Lisa’s house

1430 Tower Road, Hilton Head

A shuttle will be picking us up at 9:00 pm sharp

to transfer us to Haunted Hill Estate

and returning at approximately 11:00 pm

Costumes Required!

Please R.S.V.P to Lisa at 555-2170







